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13 November 2020

Our Ref: EC8900
 
 
Dear Steve,
 
RE: Comprehensive Spending Review and Mental Health
 
I am writing on behalf of the Mental Health Foundation, of which I am a champion, and in
relation to their letter to you on future government spending for mental health services.
 
Mental health support is a hugely important issue for my constituents in Carshalton and
Wallington, and is something I have raised several times in the House since I became their
MP, including in debates earlier in the year on the NHS Funding Bill.
 
COVID-19 has had a huge impact on the mental health of people across the country, and I am
aware of research that has shown there will be around 10 million people with new or
increased needs due to the pandemic.
 
As important as the economic recovery, the nation’s ability to recover from the mental health
impact of COVID-19 is critical, and I very much support the Mental Health Foundation’s
calls for existing funding commitments to be delivered, and for services to be properly
resourced to support the ongoing and worsening mental health symptoms this crisis has
provoked.
 
I should be very grateful if you could consider the attached briefing from the Mental Health
Policy Group, and consider what and where targeted funding will make the most difference.

With best wishes,

Elliot Colburn
Conservative Member of Parliament for Carshalton and Wallington
 
[Enc.]
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